
 
  
 
From: Christine Montgomery  
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 8:49 AM 
To: Budget Committee <BudgetCommittee@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Library budget 
  
  
Libraries are more relevant than ever and LPL needs your support desperately! Please 
allot the library the much needed dollars that they deserve.  
  
Christine Montgomery 
  
Sent from my iPhone 
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